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Old Fort Wall Safety Concerns  
 
(Kahnawake – 27, Kenténha / October 2009) The Capital Unit of the Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) would like to inform the community that work crews will be 
removing a section of the Old Fort Wall for safety concerns. Work will commence at 7am 
on Wednesday, October 28th. 
 
Crews will remove approximately 10 feet of the eastern side of the wall adjacent to the 
Council Office Road. The wall has been inspected by the Community Protection Unit 
Safety Inspector and the MCK Buildings Manager and deemed unsafe due to pedestrian 
traffic in the area and its close proximity to a nearby home. 
 
Your patience throughout this project is greatly appreciated and we apologize for the 
temporary inconvenience.  If further information is required, please contact the Technical 
Services Office at 450-635-1016. 
 
 
 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
 
Please run at your discretion until at least 3pm on 28, Kenténha / October 2009. 
For further information on this release contact Gene Diabo at 450-632-7500, ext. 2254 

 
 
 
 
 
 

EDO-COMM-0002 

http://www.kahnawake.com/
mailto:communications@mck.ca

	Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke
	P.O. Box 720 Kahnawà:ke Mohawk Territory  JOL 1B0
	                          Phone: (450) 632-7500   Fax: (450) 638-5958
	                       Enhsakotò:kénhte Nitiotié:ren Tsi Ietsenhaientáhkhwa



